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  Windows XP Professional Little Black Book Brian
Proffitt,2002 Using this handy reference, you will
quickly learn how to take advantage of Windows
XP's new hardware and software support features.
It is ideal for the corporate user who wants to
migrate to Windows XP and use it daily. Written in
a solutions-oriented format, the book focuses on
configuring, connecting and networking, using,
optimizing, and troubleshooting Windows XP
Professional.
  Windows XP For Dummies Andy Rathbone,2011-09-14
Windows is the world’s most popular operating
system, and Windows For Dummies is the bestselling
computer book ever. When you look at Windows XP
For Dummies, 2nd Edition, it’s easy to see why.
Here’s all the stuff you want to know, served up
in plain English and seasoned with a few chuckles.
But make no mistake, this book means business.
Author Andy Rathbone listened to what you wanted
to know, and this edition is loaded with
additional information about E-mail, faxing, and
troubleshooting Maximizing security features
Customizing and upgrading Windows XP Multimedia
applications—CDs, digital music and photos, video,
and more Answers to questions asked by thousands
of Windows users If you’re just getting started
with Windows XP, you’ll find Windows XP For
Dummies, 2nd Edition is a lot easier than trying
to get the fourth-grader next door to explain it
to you. (Andy Rathbone is a lot more patient.)
There’s a whole section devoted to “Windows XP
Stuff Everybody Thinks You Already Know,” so you
can get the hang of the basics quickly and in the



3

privacy of your own home. And if you’ve been
around a couple of generations of Windows, you’ll
be especially interested in how to squeeze maximum
security from the beefed-up anti-spam and firewall
features in Service Pack 2. Windows XP For
Dummies, 2nd Edition is sort of like a buffet—you
can sample everything, or just stick with the
stuff you know you like. You’ll find out how to
Locate programs and files, organize your
information, and fax, scan, or print documents Get
online safely, send and receive e-mail, work with
Internet Explorer’s security toolbar, and steer
clear of pop-ups, viruses, and spam Make Windows
XP work the way you want it to, share your
computer while maintaining your privacy, set up a
network, and perform routine maintenance Transfer
and organize pictures from your digital camera,
edit digital video, and create custom CDs of your
favorite tunes Use Windows XP’s troubleshooting
wizards and become your own computer doctor With
its task-oriented table of contents and tear-out
cheat sheet, Windows XP For Dummies, 2nd Edition
is easy to use. You can quickly find what you want
to know, and you just may discover that this book
is as important to your computer as the power
cord.
  Extreme Programming Refactored Don
Rosenberg,Matt Stephens,2008-01-01 Stephens and
Rosenberg examine XP in the context of existing
methodologies and processes such as RUP, ICONIX,
Spiral, RAD, DSDM, etc – and show how XP goals can
be achieved using these existing processes.
  Windows XP Hacks Preston Gralla,2003 Offering
the tips, tools, and bottled know-how to get under
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the hood of Windows XP, this book won't make
anyone feel like a dummy. It covers both XP Home
and XP Pro editions.
  Scrum and XP from the Trenches Henrik
Kniberg,2007 This book aims to give you a head
start by providing a detailed down-to-earth
account of how one Swedish company implemented
Scrum and XP with a team of approximately 40
people and how they continuously improved their
process over a year's time. Covering: Practical
tips and tricks for most Scrum and XP practices.
Typical pitfalls and how they were addressed.
Diagrams and photos illustrating day-to-day work.
Testing and test-driven development. Scaling and
coordinating multiple teams. Dealing with
resistance from inside and outside the team.
Planning and time estimation techniques
  Windows XP Cookbook Robbie Allen,Preston
Gralla,2005 Provides solutions to a variety of
problems encountered with Microsoft Windows XP.
  Windows XP Unleashed Terry William
Ogletree,Walter J. Glenn,Rima Regas,2002 The book
will instruct the advanced user on how to exploit
all of the features of XP, creating a finely tuned
system, optimized for top-notch performance.
Comprehensive coverage of Windows XP Professional.
Features secrets to optimization with explanations
not normally found in user manuals accompanying
software. Coverage of advanced topics to benefit
the IT Professional. Terry guides the advanced
reader through nearly every Windows XP topic
imaginable giving ideas and solutions practical to
typical problems encountered by professionals.
Here are a few examples: installations, use, and
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maintenance; performance tuning; optimizing
memory; detailed registry info; pushing hardware
profiles to their limits; XP system tools; how to
build network bridges between Dissimilar operating
systems; working with compatibility modes to
enable older o/s to interact with XP; device
driver rollback; automatic driver up20011219;
ensuring perfect printing always; maximizing XP
for the Internet and intranets, and security, and
more! As a consultant, Terry Ogletree travels the
world, consulting with major corporations on
nearly every imaginable computer topic, from
disaster recovery to operating systems. His
clients include Bristol-Myers Squidd, Digital
Equipment and AT&T. Terry is well known for his
magazine articles and devotion to writing computer
books. Recent publications include: Windows NT
Server 4.0 Networking (Vol. 4 of Sams Windows NT 4
and Website Resource Library) Sams Computer
Publishing, 1997, 0672309947; Practical Firewalls
(Que Publishing, June 2000), 0789724162, Upgrading
and Repairing Networks, Second Edition (Que
Publishing, December 1999), 0789720345, and The
Complete Idiot's Guide to Creating Your Own CDs
(Que/Alpha Books), 0789724928.
  Absolute Beginner's Guide to Microsoft Windows
XP Media Center Steve Kovsky,2004 Although the
Windows XP Media Center is designed as a consumer
product, it is actually more complex than the
conventional computer and home entertainment
devices it replaces. That's why this book--written
in the fun, friendly Absolute Beginner's style--is
required reading for buyers of these multitasking,
media-centric machines. It is written in an easy-
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to-understand tone that won't confuse readers with
lots of technical jargon.
  Citrix MetaFrame XP Brian S. Madden,2002 A
completely updated version of the bestselling
first edition, this is a real-world field guide
that details the design and deployment of
MetaFrame XP environments. Written from years of
practical experience, it provides readers with the
insight needed to tackle tough design issues,
including printing, replicated data stores, NFuse
classic, server farm design, and coexistence with
MetaFrame 1.8. Illustrations.
  Windows XP Timesaving Techniques For Dummies
Woody Leonhard,2005-01-28 Computers were supposed
to save us time, but Windows XP users knowhow
often the opposite seems to be true. What if you
could get alist of shortcuts that would save you
time every single day?Windows XP Timesaving
Techniques For Dummies, 2nd Editionincludes 70 of
them, great tips and tricks that make Windows
workfaster, more reliably, and more like the way
you work. Collected and tested by Windows guru
Woody Leonhard, thesetimesavers are organized into
groups of related tasks so you canquickly find the
ones that will help you at any given time. You
canset up your desktop and launch your programs in
the way that makessense for you, take back control
of the Internet and e-mail, manageyour music and
visual media, and protect your system in a
fewsimple steps. You’ll find no-nonsense advice on
Eliminating irritating programs that start
automatically Speeding up the restart or shutdown
process Streamlining searches, the Start menu, and
Outlook Express Strengthening your firewall and
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zapping scumware Adjusting your monitor to reduce
eyestrain Reducing download time for photos
Enhancing the performance of your network Making
online shopping faster as well as safer Scheduling
maintenance chores to run while you sleep From the
most basic to somewhat advanced tricks designed
forpower users, this grocery list of timesavers
has something forevery Windows XP user— including
you!
  Windows XP Home Edition David Pogue,2002 This
complete reference covers the entire Windows XP
Home operating system inan easy-to-read, all-in-
one handbook.
  Windows XP Hacks & Mods For Dummies Woody
Leonhard,2005-09-19 Ever feel as though Windows XP
was running YOU, instead of the other way around?
Maybe it's time to show Windows who's boss. Make
it run YOUR way. Get rid of the stuff that doesn't
help you do what you want to do. Soup up security
so you're better protected against spyware and
other nasties. Find things faster with more
efficient searches. Woody Leonhard shows you
exactly how to do it in Windows XP Hacks & Mods
For Dummies. Don't let the word hack intimidate
you. Woody walks you through every suggested
adjustment step by step. He even provides plenty
of explanation about what's involved and what
tools you need. Windows XP Hacks & Mods For
Dummies even gives you a convenient list of common
hacks you should avoid because they don’t
accomplish much. You'll discover how to: Eliminate
the annoying features that came pre-installed on
your PC Speed up your system performance Pin
programs, folders, files, and Web pages so they
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appear on your Start menu Launch applications more
quickly Boost the performance of your favorite
games Get the most from your iPod and Windows
Media Player Navigate peer-to-peer file sharing
safely Find free virus protection In the fun and
friendly Dummies style, Woody Leonhard gives you
tons of helpful advice to make your relationship
with Windows XP a lot more rewarding.
  MCSA/MCSE: Windows XP Professional Study Guide
Lisa Donald,James Chellis,2008-04-21 Here's the
book you need to prepare for the Installing,
Configuring, and Administering Microsoft Windows
XP Professional exam (70-270). This Study Guide
was developed to meet the exacting requirements of
today's certification candidates. In addition to
the consistent and accessible instructional
approach that made Sybex the preferred choice for
certification exam candidates, this book provides:
Practical information on installing, configuring,
and administering Windows XP Professional Updated
and expanded information on key exam topics,
including new Service Pack 2 enhancements Leading-
edge exam preparation software, including a
testing engine, electronic flashcards, and
simulation software Authoritative coverage of all
exam objectives, including: Installing Windows XP
Professional Implementing and conducting
administration of resources Implementing,
managing, and troubleshooting hardware devices and
drivers Monitoring and optimizing system
performance and reliability Configuring and
troubleshooting the desktop environment
Implementing, managing, and troubleshooting
network protocols and services Implementing,
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monitoring, and troubleshooting security
  Windows XP Under the Hood Brian Knittel,2002
Explores the Microsoft Windows XP interface,
covering the batch file language and documenting
the commandline utilities.
  Extreme Programming and Agile Methods - XP/Agile
Universe 2003 Frank Maurer,2003-07-29 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the XP /
Agile Universe 2003 Conference held in New
Orleans, LA, USA in August 2003. The 17 revised
full papers presented together with abstracts or
papers from an educator symposium and workshop
summaries were carefully reviewed and selected
from 35 submissions. The papers are organized in
topical sections on becoming agile, agile methods
and processes, agile testing, and tool support for
agile teams.
  Extreme Programming Installed Ron Jeffries,Ann
Anderson,Chet Hendrickson,2001 Extreme Programming
Installed explains the core principles of Extreme
Programming and details each step in the XP
development cycle. This book conveys the essence
of the XP approach--techniques for implementation,
obstacles likely to be encountered, and
experience-based advice for successful execution.
  Windows XP in a Nutshell David A. Karp,Tim
O'Reilly,Troy Mott,2002 Discusses how to install,
run, and configure Windows XP for both the home
and office, explaining how to connect to the
Internet, design a LAN, and share drives and
printers, and includes tips and troubleshooting
techniques.
  Mastering Windows XP Home Edition Guy Hart-
Davis,2006-10-11 Windows XP Home Edition is



10

Microsoft's next generation operating system for
home users. Unlike Windows 95/98/Me, Windows XP
Home Edition is based on the same code as Windows
NT/2000, a more reliable and powerful system.
Windows XP Home Edition makes it easier for
families to set-up and switch between individual,
personalized accounts, search for particular files
and customize the way they manage files and
folders. Other exciting features include Internet
Explorer 6, the Photo Printing Wizard, and Windows
Media Player 8, which includes DVD playback and CD
burning utilities. Advanced features include a
Network Setup Wizard, and Internet Connection
Sharing and Firewall support.
  Windows XP Home Edition David Pogue,2004
Explains how to get accustomed to the Windows XP
operating system and master its features, covering
topics such as using menus and control panels,
networking multiple PCs, and finding lost files.
  Windows XP for Starters: the Missing Manual
David Pogue,2006 Presents an introduction to the
features and functions of Microsoft Windows XP.
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